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The Supreme Court has reviewed the matter of Probation Officers' carrying 
weapons in the regular performance of their work.  The Court directed that Probation 
Officers not be permitted to carry weapons. 

Probation work is the guidance and assistance to persons under investigation 
and supervision, and not law enforcement.  It is suggested that where Probation 
Officers occasionally find themselves exposed to hazardous conditions during the 
course of their work, they use measures other than the carrying of firearms.  They 
should consider traveling in pairs or requesting a police officer to accompany them on 
those occasions. 
 
 EDITOR=S NOTE 
 

No change has been made to the original text. 


